
Letter:  Girl  Scouts  make
Bread & Broth dessert
To the community,

Bread & Broth would like to thank the “Daisies” Girl Scout
Troop 31 for the seven dozen cupcakes they made and decorated
for B&B’s dinner guests on April 14.

The members of Troop 31 are kindergartners and first-graders
who  meet  at  St.  Theresa  School.  They  made  the  delicious
cupcakes as a special treat, which they personally delivered
to the dinner.

Thank you for making the dinner special with your desserts and
proud and happy faces.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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